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The past year has seen a number of initiatives directed at

revising internal systems within the Association in a bid
to increase efficiency of operations and service to
members. In particular, previously held membership lists
from the Membership Secretary and the Publications
Officer have been combined, and a single database of paid
up members has been established.

Further work on the recording of information concerning

the Association is also planned to continue. Our Website
has been further developed and currently includes an
introduction and joining instructions, in addition to the
constitution, details of committee members and
workshops. Itis proposed that future research information
will be made available on individual members in
accordance with the Data Protection Act, It is therefore
important that members who wish to have their information
available at the Website pass their e-mail addresses to the
Membership Secretary.

An information pack has also been established for potential
members and for people enquiring about ARCOM. This

contains similar information to that held at the Website, in

addition to the Newsletter and flyers on future events.

Arrangements for our accounts are also being revised and

it is planned for the Treasurer to transfer our accounts
from Salford to Birmingham. Additionally, it is proposed
to introduce a direct debit system for members wishing to
pay subscriptions by this method, as an alternative to

payment by cheque. New auditors for our accounts are
also to be appointed, subject to approval.

In addition to internal issues, committee members have

continued to be active in organising workshops during the
year. Three have been held since our last annual
conference and include the Human Resources Issues at the
University of Glamorgan; a workshop for researchers at
the University of Salford; and a one day seminar on the
Changing Research Culture in the Construction Industry
at the University of Strathclyde.

Contact has been made with professional bodies which
includes, CIRTA, DOE and BRE for possible future joint
initiatives and workshops. In addition, ARCOM
representation has been established on the Construction
Industry Council’s Innovation and Research Committee.

The Newsletter continues to be published quarterly and it
is encouraging to see several entries appearing from the
membership in addition to those from committee members,
Hopefully, this will continue in the future and help the
Publications Officer to continue the publication of
interesting issues on construction management research.

Finally, T must again thank the committee membership for

their work over the past year. Busy academics have
precious little time to spare, yet ideas and new initiatives
continue to be raised at committee meetings. I hope to
action as many of these as possible over the next year to

the benefit of members, and the Association. )

&luestionnaiioe

closed you will find a questionnaire the purpose of which is to identify whether it is a good idea to keep

the Newsletter and, if so, how it can be improved and what the strengths and weaknesses are.
Pease fill and return using the enclosed address label.
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